
From: Bart Griepentrog
To: Ken Ebbott
Cc: tschafer@wi.rr.com; Hnat, John J - DNR; Justin Burris
Subject: RE: Shorewood Queensway Remedial Action Restart Week After July 3 Break
Date: Monday, June 15, 2020 8:39:29 AM

Hi Ken,
 
Thanks for the update.  Yes, we look forward to receiving weekly updates to pass along to the
residents.  I will ask our Village Manager to pass along the first one this Thursday.  Would you be able
to briefly re-summarize what is expected to take place and provide a timeline?  If possible, I would
need it by noon on Wednesday.
 
Regards,
Bart
 
Bart Griepentrog, AICP
Planning and Development Director
Village of Shorewood
 
(414) 847-2647
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: The preceding message may be confidential. It is not intended for
transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you believe that it has been sent to you
in error, do not read it. Please reply to sender that you have received the message in error and then
destroy it. Thank you.
 

From: Ken Ebbott <ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com> 
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2020 9:02 PM
To: Justin Burris <JBurris@villageofshorewood.org>; Bart Griepentrog
<bgriepentrog@villageofshorewood.org>
Cc: Ken Ebbott <ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com>; tschafer@wi.rr.com; Hnatj@dnr.state.wi.us
Subject: Shorewood Queensway Remedial Action Restart Week After July 3 Break
 
Justin and Bart,
 
We have the field work scheduled for this project – it will commence the week after the July 4 break,
and may take 3 weeks or so. 
 
The chemical treatment is planned for the week of July 13 and may run intermittently into the next
week.
 
Let me know if you have any questions or needs.  I assume you’ll want a info sheet sent for you to
communicate with residents?
 
Ken
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Regards,
Ken Ebbott, PG, CGWP
Senior Project Manager/Senior Geologist
Sand Creek Consultants, Inc.  |  W5877 Pheasant Lane  |  Plymouth, WI  53073
main 920.918.9024  |  fax 866.608.6473
www.sand-creek.com  | ken.ebbott@sand-creek.com 
Sand Creek Consultants, Inc. | Environmental and Geological Scientists and Engineers
Solutions in Green Site Remediation, Sustainability, and Phytoremediation since 1995
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